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The focus of the Youth Communications role in the Midwest Diocese is to provide information to
parishes and families about youth events and issues within the diocese.

In 2024 we have continued support to advertise and distribute scholarships for diocesan camps
for families throughout the Midwest Diocese. The Youth Communications Liaison was
responsible for advertising the scholarships, providing an application process, receiving and
reviewing applications, and notifying families of scholarship awards. As of September 2024, we
have awarded over $136,000 in scholarships to over 100 campers. This fall we will begin
advertising for scholarships to support college students who wish to attend the college
conference in December.

As the year continues, we hope to be able to better promote activities throughout the diocese
and write some featured pieces about camps and parishes for the diocesan website. We also
hope to see an increase of use in the diocese app or other forms of communication. These tools
are only as good as the information submitted.

Erin Moulton always welcomes ideas and suggestions as we build communication across the
diocese to support our youth. Please feel free to contact youth communications at
domyouth@domoca.org or directly at moultonee@gmail.com.
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